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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Cabinet Committee Group Company 
Governance 

14 March 2024  

 

Subject:  Group Company Governance – Informing the Audit Risk 
Assessment  

  

Commissioner Review  

Commissioners have considered the recommendations outlined in this report. 

The schedule attached to this report records several proposed actions which 

have yet to be progressed. Each element of this review requires a specific 

timeline and a named officer responsible, and Commissioners ask to be informed 

as these further details develop. Commissioners are concerned that without this 

discipline there is a risk that the programme will drift, and this must be avoided. 


